
Grazing crops and Feeding through winter 
A slow start to the year for plant growth is probably an understatement with many of us still busy 

feeding livestock whilst waiting for grazing crops and pastures to get away. After recent rainfall the 

biggest question is how long will I have to feed for? Culcairn Landcare invites you to join us as we 

explore strategies for getting through this winter.  

We will explore the intricacies of sheep and cattle nutrition, the practical side of feeding, how long we 

should be feeding for, the in’s and out’s of grazing crops, supplements, transitioning on and off of grain, 

managing weaners, the economics of sell vs feed and more.  

Guest speakers: 

Rob Inglis, Elders - Specialist in feedlotting and livestock nutrition. 

Brian Cummings - Beef specialist 

Shawn McGrath - Researcher with CSU and the Graham Centre 

Wednesday 

June 20th, 2018, 10am to 3pm 

‘Orange Grove’ 

1791 Olympic Way, Culcairn NSW 

Presents a field day on: 

RSVP by Monday June 18th for catering purposes (lunch provided)  

Email: ajpaech@gmail.com  

Text: CULCAIRN, YOUR NAME, and No. of attendees to 0408 562 983  

Call: Ashley Paech 0408 562 983 


